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Valley View Family Newsletter September 26th, 2025 

 

Dear Valley View Families, 
 
Wow! What a generous community! We raised over $2132.30 for Tour De Rock, Cops 
for cancer in support of pediatric cancer research. For the Toonies for Terry fundraiser, 
we collected $546.55.  Thanks to your support, students have earned a free recess 
AND a silly staff competition at our Halloween assembly.  
 

 
  
 
Are you interested in coaching this year or being a ref for basketball?  
 
If so, please contact Michelle Mowbray. Coming up: Triple Ball (volleyball) later this fall. 
Any parents of interested participants are encouraged to get their paperwork done early 
in the year to avoid delays.  
 

 

Here are a few items for your consideration in the upcoming weeks: 
 

 

Mon, Sept 29  

Orange shirt day  
Assembly   

Tue, Sept 30 No school – Truth and Reconciliation day 
  

Wed, Oct 1 Cross country race gr.4-7 with permission forms and drivers 
Puntledge Park school  
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Thurs, Oct 2   
Fri, Oct 3 Photo Day!        

  
 
 

Mon, Oct 6  

  
Tue, Oct 7  

  
Wed, Oct 8 Cross Country running – race at Huband 

  
Thurs, Oct 9  

  
Fri, Oct 10 fire drill 11:30 

  

 

Call for Volunteers:   We are looking for volunteers to help with our breakfast and 
foods program among other volunteer opportunities at Valley View. Please contact our 
VP, Yolanda Lehton if you’re interested. Yolanda.lehton@sd71.bc.ca  

 

Parent volunteers at our school require a criminal record check (good for 5 
years) and a volunteer agreement. Please ensure this paperwork is complete. 
Driving paperwork is also required if you wish to help drive students. All the forms 
and info can be found at:  https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/valley-view-
elementary/volunteer-driving/ 
 

 
Community partners: 
 
BGC (formerly Boys and Girls Club) is 
facilitating Parenting Without Power Struggles (PWPS) starting Thursday, October 2. 
PWPS is a free nine-week peer-support parenting program for caregivers of kids aged 9 
to 12. BGC runs PWPS twice per year (Fall and Spring). 
 
To Register: parentingprograms@bgccvi.com or call 250-338-7141 
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Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  

Michelle Mowbray  

Principal – Valley View Elementary 

 


